
December 23, 1975 

1r. Peter Sarmanian 
10 Everett Avenue 
Winchester, Massachusetts 

ear ~ r. Sarrnanian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your 
StC\'Iardship of St. Vartan, and your g l. ft of 
$10 =or that purpoae. 

our Rccei t No. 22430 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincerely yours, 

Stephen Kambourian 
~xecutive Director 


